
 

 

16 October 2024 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Creative Conversions has been a marketing consultant to Optical Alliance over the past 5 years.  

We have, during this time, been privileged with the opportunity to work with a company that has 

significantly contributed to the growth of our brand in the digital marketing arena.  

 

Kanya and her team have consistently provided meticulous and efficient service. Their ability to 

manage projects smoothly, has ensured that our objectives are achieved timeously and to a high 

standard of quality. This has significantly enhanced our marketing operations. 

 

As a proactive individual, Kanya always takes the initiative to identify new opportunities and 

strategies for growth. This forward-thinking approach has helped us stay ahead of the curve and 

adapt to changing market dynamics effectively. 

 

In summary, Creative Conversions possesses, in my humble opinion, the qualities of a top-tier 

marketing company.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


